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Lifeguard Award 2010 
 
 In the photograph is Stefan Fernandez who earlier this year received the 

“Giovanni Sene Award” for the best lifeguard to qualify this year. The Minister 

for the Environment & Tourism, The Hon Ernest Britto presented the award in 

the company of Norbert Sene, President of the Royal Life Saving Society 

(RLSS) Gibraltar. This accolade, which will be awarded annually, has been 

presented to the Gibraltar Tourist Board by the RLSS Gibraltar to 

commemorate Giovanni Sene who died 25 years ago whilst on duty as a 

lifeguard on Sandy Bay. Also in the picture is Suyenne Catania of the 

Gibraltar Tourist Board. 

 


